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Dear Mr GRo_B 

You wrote to Dr Scally on 11 March 1999 and I have been given all the 
correspondence. It is not entirely clear whether you have donated blood and it :---------------would be useful to have your donor registration number so that we can assess) GRO-B 
our donor records. /  

Thank you for your detailed information about your medical condition. You will understand that we have to follow standard procedures when we undertake a lookback of blood donors. I note that a letter from Dr Atkinson to you dated 2 July 1991 states that you "have not had hepatitis resulting from the blood transfusion". If subsequent medical opinion has altered in any way, please request your general practitioner or the consultant responsible for your care towrite to me with details of the specific infection. It is not clear from your letter whether more recent tests have been required or done on you. `""' 

I look forward to hearing from you. ------ 
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